
  

Welcome Back to School Falcon Family! 

TONIGHT, Monday, August 29th from 6:15-8:15PM. 

There will be a Family Informational Meeting in the gym at 

6:15pm with classroom visits to follow. Elementary will have two 

visit sessions to enable parents of multiple students to go to 

both. This event is open to all families and students and is a 

good time to get to know teachers and other families. There will 

also be dessert fellowship immediately following. A sign-up 

genius will be coming out shortly for help with set-up, tear down 

and dessert donations. We hope to see you all there! 

New families, please stop by the New Family table for some 

added items and information. We desire that you get all of the 

information you may need to make this new Heritage experience 

as simple and profitable as possible. 

 

 

August 29th, 2022 

Welcome to the 2022-23 

Heritage Christian School 

Year 

We are looking forward to seeing 

all the students and families! 

- Our first day of school this 

  year is THIS Wednesday, 

  August 31st for Grades 1st-12th. 

- Pre-Kindergarten will start 

  Tuesday, Sept. 6th. 

- First Day of Kindergarten 

  is Wednesday, Sept. 7th. 

 

 

 

School Supply Lists 

School supply lists are available in 

the school office or can be 

downloaded here. 

Elementary School Supply List 

Secondary School Supply List 

 

 

https://www.heritage-christian.org/Elementary_School_Supply_List_2022-23_2.pdf
https://www.heritage-christian.org/Secondary_School_Supply_list_by_Grade_-2022-23_2.pdf


                      

 

 

 

      

                                                                                 

 

 

 

Looking Ahead  

Aug. 29th – Back to School 

  Night 

Aug. 31st – First Day of School 

  Grades 1st-12th 

Sept. 5th – Labor Day - No 

  School 

Sept. 6th – First Day of School 

  Pre-Kindergarten 

Sept. 6th – Hot Lunch Begins 

Sept. 7th – First Day of School 

  Kindergarten 

Sept. 20th – School Board 

  Meeting 

Sept. 30th – Floating Holiday - 

  No School 

Oct. 20th-21st – MCAA State 

  Tournament - No School 

Fall Sports Begin This Week 

5th/6th and 7th/8th Volleyball is starting soon. 

Please make sure you have physicals and 

sports packets ready to go. All students in these grades should 

have been notified. If you need information or missed that 

please stop by the office. 

Completed physicals must be completed prior to practice. More 

information to follow. Athletic packets can be downloaded from 

the website.  

Go Falcons!! 

Calling All Volunteers! 

Volunteering opportunities at HCS 

are many! Please stop by the 

information table at Back to 

School Night and sign up for the 

times that work for your schedule! 

There are so many ways you can 

jump in while getting to know 

others in the process. 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch will be available for purchase beginning Tuesday, 

September 6th. Cost for hot lunch, which includes milk is $4 per 

lunch and funds can be added to student accounts by bringing 

payment into the school office and seeing Mrs. Nuss.  

The hot lunch menu will appear in next week’s Parents Informed 

and also on the website. Watch for more details. 

 

 

 

Athletic News 

The Lady Falcon Varsity volleyball started off the season this 

weekend against Billings Christian last Friday night with a win! 

Saturday’s game against YCHS came early after the late night, 

but the Lady Falcons once again dominated with another win! 

The Lady JV team followed in similar fashion, winning both 

Friday night against Billings Christian and Saturday against 

YCHS! What a great start to a great season!!  

Congratulations and Go Falcons! 

Boys Soccer fought hard Friday night against Billings Christian 

and narrowly lost to a team that has dominated in the past. 

They came back out Saturday against YCHS and posted a win!! 

Great job Falcons!! 

 

 

 

Substitute Teachers Needed 

Heritage is looking for substitute teachers for all grade levels. 

Substitutes will be trained, but do not need to hold a teaching 

degree. Please contact Mrs. Gossack at stephanie@heritage-

christian.org  for more information or fill out an application on our 

website.  

https://www.heritage-christian.org/student-life/athletic-forms.cfm
mailto:stephanie@heritage-christian.org
mailto:stephanie@heritage-christian.org

